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TB8100 Handles 
 
Handles are now available to make it easier to lift the base station rack frame.  These enable 
CSO's and customers to lift the base station out of the box and onto a bench much more 
easily.  Subracks with holes suitable for the handles will be in general production from early 
next year.  Please note that the holes the handles use are only on the RoHS compliant (silver-
blue) subracks, they are not present on older subracks.   
 
The part number for the carrying handles is TBAA03-16, this contains two handles. 
 
Each CSO has been sent, free of charge, two pairs of handles in recent shipments. 
 


